
Hello - I would like to offer encouragement for increasing funding for public transit. I am almost 78 years 
old and I have been using Trimet from my home in Hillsboro since I moved here in 2013. I do not drive. 
 
For all those years Trimet has proven very efficient at getting me where I need to go. Recently I was 
diagnosed with cancer and am undergoing chemotherapy, so the use of buses has been ruled out for 
me. I use a walker now and can’t even cross an intersection in time to beat the red light. Trimet has again 
come to the rescue with their “Lift” program so I can get to all my medical appointments on time. It’s 
been a lifesaver- literally. 
 
Please do what you can to keep this invaluable service running. Thank you. 
 
Frank Dudgeon 
 


